

PARENT

HEALTH BULLETIN



AUGUST 2017

Download this and past issues of the Adult, Youth, Parent and Family Caregiver Health Bulletins: http://fcs-hes.ca.uky.edu/ content/health-bulletins

THIS MONTH'S TOPIC: PEER PRESSURE



t can be hard for children to make the right choices. Some choices may be easier for them to make than others. Peers can affect the choices that your child makes. Learn a little more about peer pressure and how your child may be affected by it.

As children start getting older, they will have more choices to make. Sometimes people around them will try to push them to act a certain way. It is important to talk to your child about the fact that there are people around them who will try to affect them. Take the time to talk about how your child learns from them, and how they learn from your child. It is also a good time to mention that their peers can sway him or her in a good, positive way or in a not-so-good way.

Continued on the back



Cooperative Extension Service Agriculture and Natural Resources Family and Consumer Sciences 4-H Youth Development Community and Economic Development

Educational programs of Kentucky Cooperative Extension serve all people regardless of economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, veteran status, or physical or mental disability. University of Kentucky, Kentucky State University, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and Kentucky Counties, Cooperating.





Tell your child that sometimes it is important to say "no" or to walk away from peer pressure.

Continued from page 1

Good ways that your child may be influenced by others include how hard they try in class or at a practice after class. Perhaps a friend or peer is doing well at math and that pushes your child to study a little harder. Or another classmate started playing an instrument and your child now wants to play and practice as well.

Ways that children could be negatively affected include being encouraged not to study as hard as they should. Your child may be pressured to show his or her homework to another person who did not complete theirs. Your child might even feel pressure to be mean to a classmate, even when your child may think that the person is really fun to be around.

It can be very hard for children to not give in to peer pressure. They might feel pressure because they want to fit in with a group of people at school or in the neighborhood. Good ways that your child may be influenced by others include how hard they try in class or at a practice after class. Perhaps a friend or peer is doing well at math and that pushes your child to study a little harder.

Children might feel pressure to do something because they want to be liked. Talk to your child about those feelings, but also that sometimes it is important to say "no" or to walk away from the pressure.

Staying away from peer pressure can be hard for children. Talk to them about making sure to pay attention to how the situation makes them feel. Talk about taking a minute and thinking about what is the right thing to do.

As a parent, it is important to know who your child has for friends. In fact, the saying "choose your friends carefully" is very important as it may affect

the behavior of your child. If you see something that concerns you about your child's friends, talk about it with your child. Peer pressure can have a direct influence on how your child behaves. Talk to your child about peer pressure and how to handle it together.

SOURCE:

http://kidshealth.org/en/kids/peer-pressure.html





Written by: Nicole Peritore Edited by: Connee Wheeler Designed by: Rusty Manseau Stock images: 123RF.com